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From: Troop 71 Info [info@troop71.info] 

Sent: Saturday, January 24, 2015 1:08 PM 

To: troop71bsa-donotreply@yahoo.com 

Subject: Electronics Lock-In, Pancake Breakfast, and Scout Sunday 

Attachments: ElectronicsLockInFlyer.pdf 

PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS E-MAIL BECAUSE IT WAS SENT FROM AN 
UNATTENDED MAILBOX. 
 
Electronics Lock-In is a “Go.”  Rich Kutter has graciously 
volunteered to lead this event on 7 Feb 2014.  See attached flyer 
for additional info.  Sign-up sheets are on the Scout Hut 
bulletin board.  Consent form is posted on Troop 71 website, 
http://www.troop71.info. 
 
Pancake Breakfast fund-raiser is on Sunday, 8 Feb 2015.  All 
scouts participating in the electronics lock-in are required to 
help with the breakfast.  Scouts may also sign-up just for the 
breakfast fund-raiser.  All scouts helping with this even will 
receive service hours (usually 3.0 to 3.5 hours each). 
 
Scout Sunday, 8 Feb 2015, is when Aley United Methodist Church 
presents Troop 71 with its annual charter.  Scouts are needed to 
serve as ushers, greeters, flag bearers, etc.  Check with Mr. 
Evan James, scoutmaster, for more info. 
 
Questions, Comments?  E-mail Dennis Hernit, 
dennis.hernit@gmail.com 
 
 
Dennis Hernit 
Troop 71 Web Content Manager 
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